Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: valerie kiesler <vrskiesler@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2015 9:04 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: save lake almanor

Dear Mr Barnes,

| am writing because | am very concerned about the direction that the Water Board Staff is recommending in the draft
EIR.

As a property owner in the Lake Almanor area, | have watched daily the downturn of the economy since 2008 as well as
the impact of the drought on this lovely area. The main reason that people come to this area is to soak up the beauty of
the lake and woods. Your plan will clearly result in a warmer lake and increased algae blooms.

| am appalled and vehemently opposed to your plan of constructing Thermal Curtains at Prattville and in Butte Valley.
This shortsightedness will only further decimate an area that is suffering both economically and from mother nature's
drought.

Please reconsider your plans.

Sincerley,

Valerie R Silva



